
Notice of Public Hearing 

for the Town of Vanceboro 

 

Please take notice that the Board of 

Aldermen for the Town of Vanceboro 

will conduct a Public Hearing on 

Monday, May 5th, in the Town Hall, 7905 

Main Street, Vanceboro, NC at 7:00 pm 

or as soon thereafter as the matter may 

be reached, relative to the Town 

adopting a subdivision ordinance. 

 
 


